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Welcome  
 
The waiting is over!  Our 
new Reception children 
have started school this 
week.  We have been so 
impressed with how calm-
ly they have dealt with 
their first few days at 

school.  A big welcome to all the new families that 
have joined the East Sheen Primary School com-
munity.  We look forward to a happy and success-
ful partnership with you over the coming years. 

 
NSPCC Assembly 

On Tuesday, a team from the 
NSPCC visited the school to 
deliver assemblies and work-
shops on how to speak out 
and stay safe.   
 

The team were very impressed 
with the behaviour of our chil-
dren and how carefully they 
listened during the presenta-
tions.  If you would like to know 
more about the NSPCC’s work, 
please visit their website 
nspcc.org.uk/parents. 
 

Climate Change March 
 

Millions of school chil-
dren around the world 
have marched today 
to protest against cli-
mate change and 
damage to our planet.  
In school, classes 
marched and chanted around the Phoenix mile to 
offer support to the cause.    
 

 
School Attendance Figures (9-13th Sept) 
Great attendance figures last week and congratula-
tions to House Martins with 100% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Class    % Class % 

RJ - 3K 100% 

RE - 3Cr 99.31 

RSF  4D 99.66 

1S 99.23 4F 98.62 

1L 97.31 4G 95.00 

1ST 95.56 5HM 97.50 

2B 98.93 5M 99.60 

2T 94.67 5V 92.80 

2P 97.78 6S 99.00 

3C 95.60 6P 99.66 

Monday Walk to School Day 
4F Swimming 

Tuesday 2T visit to Pizza Express 

Wednes-
day 

3C and 3CR swimming 
9.30am New Parent Tour 

Thursday  

Friday New parents coffee morning-
school dining hall 
Year 5 cake sale 

Helping Hands 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Miss Thorpe had the pleasure of awarding the Help-
ing Hands Cup this week.  She chose B for her en-
thusiastic and helpful attitude in school.  She is al-
ways willing to volunteer for tasks and is super help-
ful. 

Sports Star 
 

  
Our first Sports Star this year is 
A who impressed Miss Swift so 
much with her enthusiasm dur-
ing the Joe Wicks workout. 

 

 

Car Free Day/ Walk to School 

Please support our Walk to School Day on Monday 
by leaving the car at home and travelling to school 
sustainably, by foot, scooter or bike.  If car travel is 
a must please park away from school and ‘park and 

stride’  for the final part of your journey.   

Cycling and Scooting   
Next week, Year 6 take part in the bikeability pro-
gramme.  Please ensure that bikes are not left in 
school overnight. 
 
Please also remind all children that they must dis-
mount from bikes and scooters when arriving at and 
leaving the playground.  Thank you for your cooper-
ation in keeping everyone safe in the playground 
during these busy times. 
 

Diary Dates: Week commencing: 23.9.19 

 
 
 
 

 
 


